
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 2:39 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja 
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Special Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Special Meeting  

Megg Sulzinger submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Special Meeting 

Item: 1. CONSIDERATION OF MODIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER IN RESPONSE TO 
COVID-19 PANDEMIC PERTAINING TO THE STRAND AND CITY OFF-STREET AND ON-
STREET PARKING FACILITIES (Staff Report will be available on May 21, 2020) 

eComment: I am fully in support of reopening our strand. LA County has given the green light for 
all bike paths/strands to be open, please follow our neighboring cities as you have previously 
stated multiple times you will do. I am NOT in favor of opening our public parking lots. We have 
seen time and time again the people who come from other cities inland who do not respect our 
city or our police department. They do not follow the rules in place, they leave their trash all over 
our streets and cause many issues for residents like cars racing up and down Hermosa Ave, 
Manhatta Ave, Monterey Blvd and Herondo at all hours of the night. I am also in favor of 
following our neighboring city of Manhattan Beach in voting to open our retail businesses as well 
as fighting against the blanket requirements for LA County restaurants to re-open. Manhattan 
Beach has taken a very strong stance to support our local businesses and restaurants, it would 
be refreshing for Hermosa to stop falling in line and know that based on the data we should be 
able to reopen restaurants with limited capacity and retailers with the necessary safety rules in 
place. In summary, please open our strand, retailers, restaurants (not at full capacity) but DO 
NOT open our public parking lots, especially right before a holiday weekend. Thank you. 

 

 

 


